
BATH WALKING, WHEELING AND CYCLING LINKS STATEMENT 

We are aware that a number of questions have been submitted to the council about 
the Bath Walking, Wheeling and Cycling Links (BWWCL) project following the end of 
the public consultation. The BWWCL team is currently reviewing all feedback from 
the consultation process, including around 1700 responses from the questionnaire.  

In the near future an engagement report will be published outlining the project’s next 
steps. All questions submitted to the Council/Cabinet meeting will be addressed 
either in the engagement report or the business case for the project. Updated 
timescales for these elements of the project can be found on the project website. 

To stay up to date with BWWCL, and when the engagement report is published, we 
encourage you to sign up to our alerts as this is the best way to stay informed. Sign 
up here: https://mailchi.mp/d878e6336e71/bwwcl 
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